
Citizen Advisory Committee 

to the Spokane Urban 

Forestry Tree Committee 
Tuesday, December 31, 2024 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

 

The meeting of the Citizen Advisory Committee to the Spokane Urban Forestry Tree Committee 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 31, 2024, is CANCELED. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is 3 p.m. February 4, 2025. 


